TELECONFERENCE SCHEDULED 

Overview and Discussion of AoA’s Grant Announcement,

“Model Approaches to Statewide Legal Assistance Systems”
Wednesday, June 3, 2009
1:00 pm Eastern Time

The Administration on Aging (AoA) will host an interactive teleconference at 1:00 p.m. Eastern Time on Wednesday, June 3, 2009, for all those interested in the program announcement entitled “Model Approaches to Statewide Legal Assistance Systems,” posted on AoA’s website at: http://www.aoa.gov/AoARoot/Grants/Funding/index.aspx.
AoA program officers will provide a brief overview of the key concepts of the grant announcement, with a substantial amount of time reserved for a question-and-answer period. AoA Grants Management Office staff will also be available to respond to questions specifically focused on the grant application process and procedures.  The due date for all applications is Tuesday, June 30, 2009. 

This teleconference is open to all potential “Model Approaches” applicants and interested parties, including aging network professionals, legal services providers, and elder rights specialists. Call-in information is as follows:

TOLL-FREE NUMBER:


800-857-4880
PARTICIPANT PASSCODE:

18525
If you plan to participate in this call, please indicate your interest by sending an e-mail to valerie.soroka@aoa.hhs.gov. 

Again, the full program announcement may be accessed via Grants.gov, or through AoA’s website at http://www.aoa.gov/AoARoot/Grants/Funding/index.aspx.)  The application due date is Tuesday, June 30, 2009.
